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CITY PLANNING CASE: ENVIRONMENTAL 
DOCUMENT:  COUNCIL DISTRICT:   

CPC-2016-1450-CPU ENV-2016-1451-EIR; 
SCH. No. 2016041093 4 – Raman; 5 – Koretz; 13 – O’Farrel 

PROJECT ADDRESS:                                           
 
The Hollywood Community Plan Area (CPA) is located within the incorporated City of Los Angeles and contains 
approximately 13,962 acres or 21.8 square miles. The CPA extends roughly south of the Cities of Burbank and 
Glendale and the Ventura Freeway (State Route 134), west of the Golden State Freeway (Interstate 5), north of 
Melrose Avenue and south of Mulholland Drive and the Cities of West Hollywood and Beverly Hills, including 
land south of the City of West Hollywood, and north of Rosewood Avenue between La Cienega and June Street. 

PLANNER CONTACT INFORMATION: TELEPHONE NUMBER: EMAIL ADDRESS: 

Priya Mehendale (213) 978-1380 
 
priya.mehendale@lacity.org 
 

NOTES /  INSTRUCTION(S): 
 

Please see attached: 

• May 18, 2021 Letter from Councilmember Raman (Council District 4) to LA City Planning (RE: CD4 
Requests for the Hollywood Community Plan Update Process) 

• June 24, 2021 Letter from LA City Planning to Council District 4 (RE: CD 4 Requests for the Hollywood 
Community Plan Update Process) 
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